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Hello everyone, 
 
Welcome back to the last term of the school year! Can you believe it is only 6 weeks until the Summer Holidays?! 
We have so much to look forward to so let’s make it the best term yet!! 
 
Jubilee 
The children had a great time at our Jubilee picnic, Mr Tucker said “It made me so proud to see our children being 
so patriotic, waving flags and celebrating the jubilee.  It is a remarkable achievement for our Queen to have 
reigned for 70 years and it deserved to be celebrated by holding a ‘street party’, eating cakes and generally having 
fun.  My thanks go to the staff for setting this unique occasion up and I can see the children got a lot out of it.” 
We would also like to give a special thanks to FOSS for giving everyone a commemorative medal. The children and 
staff thought it was a thoughtful gesture and a wonderful memento, Thank you FOSS! 

          
Pizza Oven 
Over the half term we had our pizza oven fitted into place and it is now ready to use. We will be using the pizza 
oven next Friday 17th June at our after-school club. Lianne who runs our after-school club said “We are so excited 
to use this pizza oven at our Happiness Club, the children are looking forward to making, cooking and eating some 
tasty pizzas!” 

 
 
New Staff Member 
We would like to welcome our new 1:1 TA, Mrs Joanna Duncuff-Hoad (Mrs D-H) to Stogursey School. Joanna has 
done worked with us over the last year and it’s great to welcome her in her new permanent position! 
  
Have a great weekend! 
 
 


